
Volunteer Officer Report January 2020  

Amelia Cullen – School of Chemistry Rep  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

I have worked on sorting out the drop in sessions so people aren’t waiting around as long. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Drop ins are now mainly based on appointments which can be booked by emailing lecturers. 

Plans for next month 

To talk to Students graduating this year about the importance of filling in the NSS form. 

 


